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Key Sites Assessments

Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Email: david.glasgow@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Glasgow

Thank you for your letter of 11 July 2018 addressed to the Airspace Protection email
address at the Civil Aviation Safety Authority (CASA) requesting comment on the
amended concept proposal for the redevelopment of Cockle Bay Wharf (SSD 7684).

CASA has reviewed the response to submissions and | am advised that the maximum
height of the building envelope will be 183m Australian Height Datum (AHD) which will
infringe prescribed airspace for Sydney Airport by penetrating the Outer Horizontal
Surface (elevation 156m AHD). Therefore, the proposal will require a controlled activity
approval from the Department of Infrastructure, Regional Development and Cities
(DIRDC) as the administrator of the Airports (Protection of Airspace) Regulations 1996
(Regulations).

In accordance with the Regulations the proponent should seek the controlled activity
approval through Sydney Airports Corporation Ltd (SACL). SACL will confirm the
infringement and obtain comments from stakeholders, including CASA and Airservices
Australia, and refer the application to DIRDC. CASA will assess the building from an
obstacle perspective when a request for comment is received from SACL.

For more information or to discuss this matter further please email:
anaa.corro@casa.gov.au.

| trust this information is of assistance.

Yours sincerely

C :

Carolyn Hutton
Branch Manager
Government and International Relations
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